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This is an absolutely insane bill. How does this do anything then support the status 

quo, it leaves people in Portland who pay far to much to live here to continue to be 

harrased, victim of theft, and be terrorized by these people. The far better thing would 

adequately fund services so these people can get off the streets, or better yet make 

them go to shelters. There is no reason the tax paying citizens of Portland should 

have to deal with squalor, filth, and hell every day. Who wants to live in a place where 

free reign to do whatever you want is okay. 


